SS6 Cristine Lydon
P.O. Box 2004
Vincentown, NJ 08088

Joseph P. Natale
411 Oxford Road
Havertown, PA 19083

Dear American Troop Support Team,

Please accept this Flag as a small token of my sincere thank you for all of
your support, not only to my soldiers and me during my last deployment to
Iragq, but to everything that you do.

The Keystone represents the State of PA which is where my unit was from
and the scorpion was for the T-shirts that you sent to me and my squad.

I truly wanted to bring it to you in person, but unfortunately the time
between my two deployments was too short. I returned home in mid March
of this year and now I am currently training up in Texas to go back this time
with the New Jersey National Guard.

I very much wanted to thank you all in person. Hopefully, I will be able to do
that when I come home next year.

Again thank you for all of your hard work, dedication and support, it means
the world to the troopsl!

Sincerely,

Cristine Lydon
SSG6/NJ Army National Guard



